Dear Patient:

The current professional liability insurance crisis in Florida affects you and every other
patient. ~Because many physicians are being forced to stop performing certain
procedures, retire early or leave to practice in other states where premiums are lower,
patients are losing access to their physician. At a time when Florida's population has
grown faster than any other state, 63 hospitals have closed in the past 15 years. Patient
care is at a risk; more people have less access.

In order to ensure your continued access to physicians in Florida, I am asking you to
sign the attached form.

If you do not understand this form, you have the right to take it to your attorney to
have him or her explain the form to you.

Sincerely,



